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FIRST COLLOQUIUM 
-Histology and embryology- 

 
Dear Colleagues, 
 
The first colloquium in the subject HISTOLOGY AND 
EMBRYOLOGY will be held next week (first week of the SECOND 
SEMESTER) from February 18th - February 21st 2025.  
 
The colloquium will be held on the regular practical lessons from 
the subject Histology and embryology, on the Department of 
Histology and Embryology (every group will have the colloquium 
in the time of their practical lesson) and includes the study 
material from CYTOLOGY, GENERAL EMBRYOLOGY AND 
HISTOLOGY AND EMBRYOLOGY OF THE TISSUES.  
 
Candidates who pass the colloquium (more than 50% of the 
points on the colloquium), will have their number of points won, 
entered in the number of points for the pre-examination 
activities, which counts in the formation of the final grade. 
Candidates who do not pass the colloquium have no way to 
reimburse these points. 
 
 
                               Head of the Department of Histology and Embryology 
                                                          Prof. Dr. Goran Radenković 

 


